
 

 

  

 

Wednesday 27th March 2024 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Local Mosque and Doncaster Museum Visit - Year 5 

 

As part of our Religious Education studies, we are going to visit the Mosque in Doncaster. It is a very 

important part of our curriculum as it develops our understanding of the world’s religions and 

promotes mutual respect in our diverse society.  

 

After lunch, we will also be visiting the Doncaster Museum, which has an art gallery and library inside 

it too. We will walk from the Mosque to the library as it is within walking distance.  

 

This visit will be on Thursday 9th May 2024. We will be leaving school at 9:30am and will return to 

school by the end of the school day. 

 

The cost for this trip is £8.50 per child which should be paid on Parent Pay. 

 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle, and we will be eating at the Mosque. 

Due to religious reasons, we have been asked that the children do not have anything in 

their lunch that contains any meat or strong-smelling foods. We are nut free due to 

allergies and this includes Nutella. We will need to check all packed lunches before the visit.   

 

They should wear their school uniform and please could we also ask that the children bring something 

to cover their heads with on the day of the visit, like a scarf or a cap/hat as a mark of respect and 

tradition.   

 

If you would like to volunteer to help on the day, please let the teachers or the office know. 

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Kirsopp and Mrs Pownall 


